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Dear Legal Affairs and Community
Safety Committee Members of
Queensland Parliament.

RE: Proposal to remove the identification requirement

Members,
I write to express my opposition to the subject proposal,

The requirement for identification to be able to vote is realistic method of ensuring a voter only
votes once. I am very suspicious of why our government would want to proceed with this change.

If this is removed perhaps as each person is issued with a ballot paper they must dip a finger in an
indelible ink which lasts three days.

Yours sincerely

Peter Cross

Kedron 4031
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